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NOTICE OF MODIFICATIONS TO TEXT OF 
PROPOSED REGULATIONS 

Pursuant to the requirements of Government Code section 11346.8 (c), and section 44 of Title 1 
of the California Code of Regulations, the California State Auditor is providing notice of 
changes made to proposed regulation sections 61201, 61212, 61213, 61214, 61215, and 61216 of 
Title 2 of the California Code of Regulations which was the subject of a regulatory hearing on 
August 21, 2017. These changes are in response to comments received regarding the proposed 
regulations. 

Copies of the exact language of the changes to the proposed regulations may also be viewed on 
the State Auditor’s website at www.auditor.ca.gov or by making a request to the contact person 
listed below. 

If you have any comments regarding the proposed changes, the California State Auditor will 
accept written comments between September 12, 2017 and September 27, 2017. All written 
comments must be submitted to the California State Auditor no later than 5:00 p.m. on 
September 27, 2017, and addressed to: 
 

Brianna Behnoud, Legal Support Specialist 
California State Auditor’s Office 

Office of Legal Services 
621 Capitol Mall, Suite 1200 

Sacramento, CA 95814 
Fax: (916) 323-0913 

E-mail: regulations@auditor.ca.gov  
 

All written comments received by September 27, 2017, which pertain to the indicated changes, 
will be reviewed and responded to by the California State Auditor’s staff as part of the 
compilation of the rulemaking file. Please limit your comments to the modifications to the text. 


